
 
 
 
 
 
June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are eager to welcome you to Dixons Broadgreen Academy. It is our privilege to support you and your children 
as they transition to this exciting new chapter of their education. 
 
We now write to invite you to our Transition Evening on Tuesday 1st July from 5pm-6pm. Refreshments will be 
available from 4.45pm onwards. We would also like to invite your child to our Year 6 Transition Day on 
Wednesday 2nd July 8.50am to 2.20pm, which is the city-wide transition day for all Year 6 students.  
 
Transition Evening is a chance for us to share with you our academy mission and values and for you and your 
child/children to meet some of the key staff who will be supporting them in their first year at secondary school.  It 
is also an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.  
 
Our uniform supplier will also be in attendance for you to be able to discuss your child’s uniform ready for 
September.  
 
I have enclosed the following information: 
 

• Information about our Y6 Transition Day 
• A letter about Free School Meals and Pupil premium 
• Student term dates for 2025/2026 

 
We are also excited to be offering students a Summer Transition Camp which takes place during the week 
beginning Monday 28th July to Wednesday 30th July.  This is a free camp and a great opportunity for your child to 
get used to our school, meet new friends and spend time with some of our outstanding staff, ahead of their formal 
start to secondary school life. To reserve a place, please complete the relevant section in the online admission 
form (link below). Places are limited and will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
 
Prior to your child starting with us in September we require all parents/carers to complete the 
following online admission form: https://forms.office.com/e/mpyUJi4ESd. The information 
collected in this form is vital in ensuring a smooth transition into the academy. 
 
Please click the link above, scan the QR code with your mobile phone or tablet or type the URL 
into your internet browser. Note this form must be completed prior to the transition day on 
2nd July. 
 
Our Family Handbook and other key information will be found on our school website. Keep an eye out on the 
website and our social media for more exciting information for students joining us in September 2025! 
 
You can find more information on our website but, if you have a question that isn’t answered there, just email 
DBAadmissions@dixonsba.com and we will get back to you with an answer. 
 
Finally, may I inform you that the first day of the term is Monday 1st September 2025 from 8am.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Adam Samy 
Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/mpyUJi4ESd
mailto:DBAadmissions@dixonsba.com
https://forms.office.com/e/mpyUJi4ESd


 

 

Year 6 Transition Day 
Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

Information for Parents 
 

Spending a day at Dixons Broadgreen Academy will help prepare your child for the move 
to secondary school in September 2025. 

 
Pupils should arrive at school from 8.50am ready for a 9am start. They should wear their 
normal primary school uniform. 
 
We will start the day with an assembly in the school hall and then pupils will follow a 
timetable of secondary school lessons, including PE. Please note pupils can wear PE 
pumps/ trainers for their afternoon session.  
 
All pupils will receive lunch, free of charge.  
 
At 2.20pm, pupils will be dismissed and will exit the school gates on Heliers Road. Please 
make your own arrangements for your children to be collected. 
 
Heliers Road is very busy and there is no parking available on this road or in the school. If 
you are coming by car, please park away from school and walk to the school site.  
 
 
It is essential that you complete the online enrolment form before 
Transition Day on 2nd July: https://forms.office.com/e/mpyUJi4ESd 
or scan the QR code on your mobile or tablet device. 
 
 
 
 

We are all very excited to welcome your child to 
 Dixons Broadgreen Academy! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/mpyUJi4ESd
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Dear Families, 
 

 
Did you know … just registering your child for Free School Meals means  

that our academy gets extra money to spend on our students? 
 

Register now to make sure we don’t miss out 
 
 

 
The Government gives money to schools and academies to help children from families with 
lower incomes to do their very best. This funding is called a ‘Pupil Premium’. 

 
For every child registered, Dixons Broadgreen Academy will get £1,050 
into our budget for the year 2025/2026 to spend on our students 
 
How does it work? 

 
1. First, check if you qualify – it is not just if you are unemployed, so please look at the list on 
the next page 

 
2. Registering is really quick and easy – if you think you qualify, contact Liverpool City Council 
for advice or apply online at https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals  

 
3. If you want your child to have a free, healthy meal at lunchtime that’s great – they will get 
the free meal (saving you approximately £400 a year), extra benefits and the academy gets  
£1,050 extra. 

 
4. If you don’t want your child to have the academy meals they can continue as normal – as 
long as you qualify and are registered, the academy still gets £1,050 extra. 
      
If you qualify, please register now to make sure your child and others in their class don’t 
miss out. 
 
 

If you live outside of Liverpool in either Sefton or Knowsley please apply via the websites 
on the next page 

 

 

 

 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals


 

 

Do you qualify? 

 
If you or your partner receive any of the following benefits you can apply. 
 

• Universal Credit - your household earned annual income must be less than £7,400 after tax and 
not including any benefits 

• Income Support 
• Income based Jobseeker’s Allowance 
• Income related Employment Support Allowance 
• Support under part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 
• The guaranteed part of State Pension Credit 
• Child Tax Credit – with no Working Tax Credit and your annual household income is no more than 

£16,190, as assessed by the Inland Revenue  
 

You must be the named recipient of the benefit to make the free school meals 

application 

Please visit https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/ for further information 
                  

 
If you live in Knowsley please apply via the following website:  
 
https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/education-and-schools/financial-support/free-school-
meals 
 
If you live in Sefton please apply via the following website:  
 
https://www.sefton.gov.uk/schools-learning/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/
https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/education-and-schools/financial-support/free-school-meals
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Term Dates 2025/2026 
 
 

Term 1 Monday 1 September 2025 Friday 17 October 2025 

Holiday Saturday 18 October 2025 Sunday 2 November 2025 

Term 2 Monday 3 November 2025 Friday 19 December 2025 

Holiday Saturday 20 December 2025 Sunday 4 January 2026 

Term 3 Monday 5 January 2026 Thursday 12 February 2026 

Holiday Friday 13 February 2026 Sunday 22 February 2026 

Term 4 Monday 23 February 2026 Friday 27 March 2026 

Holiday Saturday 28 March 2026 Sunday 12 April 2026 

Term 5 Monday 13 April 2026 Friday 22 May 2026 

Holiday Saturday 23 May 2026 Sunday 31 May 2026 

Term 6 Monday 1 June 2026 Thursday 16 July 2026 

Holiday Friday 17 July 2026   

 
 
Staff Data and Planning Days (to be confirmed) (Students work from home) 
 
Tuesday 26 August 2025 
Wednesday 27 August 2025 
Thursday 28 August 2025 
Friday 29 August 2025 
Thursday 13 November 2025 
Friday 14 November 2025  
Friday 13 February 2026 - Trust Conference 
Thursday 5 March 2026 
Friday 6 March 2026 


